
BCCUPMS MFEE Subcommittee Meeting 
 

September 29, 2007 
SFU Vancouver 

10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
 

Minutes approved February 16th, 2008 
 
Present: Melania Alvarez Adem (PIMS), Malgorzata Dubiel (SFU), Bernice Kastner (SFU), 
Wendy Lynn  (Cap), Wayne Matthews (Cam), Susan Oesterle (Douglas), Margaret Wyeth (UVic) 
 
 

1. The minutes of August 21st were approved. 
2. Dates of the next meeting (probably the last one this semester) were discussed.  

Saturday November 3rd was suggested.  The only other possibility would be 
November 24th.  Susan and Susan will be able to provide a preliminary report on 
their workshop at the October 19th BCAMT meeting. 

3. Further discussion of the survey of elementary teachers at the October 19th 
BCAMT meeting and the on-line version, prepared by Justin.  The length (two 
pages) and logistics of distributing the survey at the conference – the organizers 
agreed to put it into people’s registration packages. 

4. We continued the discussion of the Objectives document.  Malgorzata will revise 
the document based on the work done at the meeting, and will email it to the 
committee for feedback.  The work on the objectives will continue at the next 
meeting. 


